
PUBLIC CONTRACTS REVIEW BOARD  
 
 
Case No   1976- CPSU 2493/23 - Tender for End Disposal Service and Export of 
Hazardous Clinical Waste 

 
 
18th March 2024  

 
  

The Public Contracts Review Board, having noted that  the Central Procurement and 
Supplies Unit has advised the Board that the service in their tender reference 
2493/23 is no longer required and that the call has been cancelled 
 
 resolves:  
 

That it will not consider the Objection filed by PT Matic Environmental Services Ltd 
dated 29th January 2024 any further.  
 
Under these circumstances, this Board recommends that the deposit paid by the 

Appellant, when filing the Objection, be reimbursed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Kenneth Swain                              Dr Vincent Micallef                          Mr Lawrence Ancilleri 
Chairman                                              Member                                             Member  
 
 


